Holiday fair benefits Barton
hospital

The 44th annual Barton Auxiliary Holiday Faire is Nov. 9.

Barton Auxiliary volunteers and employees from the Attic,
Barton’s thrift store, have selected their favorite holiday
and winter donations to sell. Items available for purchase
will include jewelry, crystal, antiques and collectibles,
holiday decorations, winter wear, vintage dolls, purses, and
other gift items.

The faire will take place between 9am-3pm at the St. Theresa
Grace Hall on the corner of Lyons Avenue and Highway 50 in
South Lake Tahoe. Santa Claus will make a guest appearance
between 10am and 2pm. Lunch, bake sale items, and Barton’s
famous cheese balls will also be available for purchase.

All proceeds benefit Barton Memorial Hospital.

For more information, call 530.541.3378.
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